
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC REVIEW 
AND COMMENT PERIOD 

An Official Viewing of the Final Draft of the 2025-2029 Leelanau 
County Five-Year Community Parks and Recreation Plan will be held 
from November 11 through December 11, 2024, followed by a 
Public Hearing on the Final Draft, to be held on Tuesday, December 
17, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. 

A copy of the draft Leelanau County Five-Year Community Parks and 
Recreation Plan will be available for public inspection and comment 
beginning November 11, 2024, in the Administrator’s Office, Suite 101, 
8527 E. Government Center Dr., Suttons Bay, Michigan, between 9 
a.m. and 5 p.m., Monday through Friday, or on the County website at 
https://www.leelanau.gov/parksandrec.asp 

Comments on the draft plan can be submitted as follows: 

 Email: lcypher@leelanau.gov  

 Fax: (231) 256-0120 
        In Person or by Mail:  
        Leelanau County Administration 
 8527 E. Government Center Dr., Suite 101 
 Suttons Bay, Michigan 49682 

All comments will be collected and submitted to the Parks and 
Recreation Commission for consideration. 
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